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I had the opportunity to participate in the NJSBA School Board Leadership program, which was held on 
Wednesday, August 1, in Washington Township. 

The program was geared toward school board presidents and vice presidents, but open to any board 
member interested in building their leadership skills. This program explored: 

• Legal and moral obligations to provide accurate, timely information that informs the community 
on the actions boards take and how the district operates. 

• Using communication tools to provide insight and drive support for public education in the 
community. 

• Being responsible for ensuring effective communication between all board members and within 
the school community. 

• Being accountable for opening and maintaining clear channels of communication with schools 
and community as a fundamental building block to developing and maintaining public trust and 
support.  

The program was facilitated by Terri Lewis and Jesse Adams from NJSBA Field Services.  I have attached 
a copy of the agenda, presentation, and additional handouts.   
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